


April 16th and 23rd �³ First 
Communion Classes -NO 
CLASS. 
April 30th �³  Transfer of Faith at 
9:00 Mass/Banner Workshop and 
parent meeting.  

ANNUAL CATHOLIC 
APPEAL  

Your gift to the Annual 
Appeal helps to sustain 

Catholic schools, 
religious education, 

ministerial formation, 
and initiatives for life, peace and justice. 

Through its support of Catholic Relief Services, 
the Appeal serves people worldwide, without 

regard for religious affiliation, whose lives are 
devastated by natural disasters, illnesses, wars 
and famines.  Please make a pledge to the 2017 
Annual Catholic Appeal. Any funds raised are 

�F�D�U�H�I�X�O�O�\���V�S�H�Q�W�����L�W���L�V���P�R�Q�H�\���I�R�U���*�R�G�·�V���Z�R�U�N�����D�Q�G���Z�H��
use it accordingly. Your contributions are deeply 
appreciated, very much needed and make a real 

difference in the lives of many.  

THE THIRD ANNUAL PIN K MASS will 
be held at our church on April 23, 2017 
at the 11:30 Mass.   This is an 
opportunity for ALL affected by ANY 
cancer to pray together, including 
those in treatment or remission, 
caregivers to those with cancer, or in remembrance 
of those who have passed away from cancer.   A 
reception with light refreshments will follow in the 
Parish Center after the Mass for people to visit 
with one another.    

�+�H�O�O�R���D�Q�G���Z�H�O�F�R�P�H���W�R���6�W���-�R�V�H�S�K�·�V���I�R�U���W�K�H��
celebration of Easter.   To all our Parishioners, I 

again greet you and In the name of Bishop 
McDonnell and Father Geoff wish you all the 
peace and joy  of our Risen Savior.   To all our 
visitors and guests we welcome you and thank 

you for worshiping with us this glorious 
day.  �7�K�H�U�H���L�V���D�Q���R�O�G���V�D�\�L�Q�J���W�K�D�W���J�R�H�V���´�2�Q�F�H���D��
�&�D�W�K�R�O�L�F�����D�O�Z�D�\�V���D���&�D�W�K�R�O�L�F�µ��  And that is our 

great hope.  
Maybe you have been away from the Church for 
a while or some great time, but now you feel a 

tug at your heart calling you back to the 
Catholic Church.   I hope and pray that you 
listen to that tug.   It is from our Heavenly 

Father reaching His arms out to you, the Holy 
Spirit whispering in your ear, hoping to draw 

you home. 
Please accept this as your invitation to 

rediscover the truth, wonder and mystery of our 
Catholic faith.   As your sisters and brothers in 
our worldwide Catholic family, we want you to 
consider  coming back home.  �:�H�·�Y�H���P�L�V�V�H�G���\�R�X��

and our Church is not the same without you.  
Regardless of why you got out of the habit of 

going to Mass, you can always come home and 
return to the practice of the sacraments and the 

fullness of relationship with Jesus and the 
Church He founded. We are Catholic.   Welcome 

home. 
Please call the Rectory office at 445 -5789 so that 

we can personally, if you wish, talk about our 
�I�D�L�W�K���D�Q�G���*�R�G�·�V���O�R�Y�H���I�R�U���\�R�X���D�Q�G���W�K�R�V�H���\�R�X��

love.  May you and your family experience the 
love and grace of our Risen Lord.   To those who 

are always with us, to those for whatever reason 
come occasionally and you our visitor 
today,   Happy Easter          Msgr Mike  


